GWINNETT COUNTY N

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
Engineering & Construction Division
(678) 376-6700 - Fax (678) 376-6717

May 19, 2008

Max Foote Construction Company, Inc.
Attn.: Dana Bullard

12 Office Park Circle, Suite 200
Birmingham, AL 35223

RE: Letter of Commendation
Level Creek Raw Sewage Pump Station
Gwinnett County DWR

Dear Dana:

As we have come to closure on your contractual obligations associated with the above referenced
project, I want to take this opportunity to say thank you for a job well done. Max Foote
Construction Company, Inc. has shown notable character and integrity in your management and
approach to this work throughout the life of this contract. Your offers for Owner effective value
engineering, your professionalism as we managed through project difficulties, your perseverance
and focus through the vagaries of contract language to get the right installation, and most
importantly the “end in mind” personnel you placed on the job, all reflect your companies
effective approach to this project.

Therefore, I offer to you this commendation letter and I hope that we can work together on some
of the many projects that GCDWR will need to build in the upcoming years. Should you or
anyone you pass this letter along to have any questions or require any additional information,
please feel free to have them contact me directly at 678-376-6953.

Sincerely,
GWINNETT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Richard S. Schoeck, P.E.
Division Director of Engineering & Construction

Ce: Robert Tidd, Construction Manager, Hazen and Sawyer
Andy Tsivoglou, Project Manager, Arcadis G&M, Inc.

684 WINDER HIGHWAY - LAWRENCEVILLE, GEORGIA 30045-5012




